
Race Equality Week

We increased our UKME
membership on Bishop’s

Council to three and
increased our UKME
membership of the

Diocesan Synod by two. 



We are extending
resources from the

Intercultural mission
Resourcing Hub at St

Pauls, Slough with a new
online journal launching

in 2023.

Race Equality Week



We joined the new National Shared
Discernment process to make our vocations
processes more accessible to people from a
diversity of backgrounds.

Vocations events led to a number of UKME
people exploring calls to ordained and lay
ministry with our Vocations Advisors.

We are now recording the number of people
participating in the discernment process
from UKME backgrounds.

 

Race Equality Week



 We have established an
online resource as part of

Clergy Ministerial
Development, to encourage
clergy to read and engage
more with black theology

and UKME issues.

Race Equality Week


